
 

Covid update May 26th 

 

It looks like we are winning the battle against Covid, meaning that tournaments can be had. Let’s 

maintain our vigilance and stay the course in the meantime. 

Latest Covid update from Tennis BC May 26th : 

• There is now no differentiation between adults and youth.  Therefore, larger group lessons 

and programing for adults are now allowed. 

• No physical distancing is required anymore on the courts. 

• Outdoor club tournaments are allowed for members of the host club only.  As travel is still 

not allowed, we cannot run outdoor tournaments that bring together participants from 

different clubs. 

• There are still no spectators allowed. 

COVID 19 ON SITE PROTOCOLS @ MBTC - May 29th 

If you feel ill or have virus symptoms, please go home. 

PLEASE DO: 

• Good idea to sanitize your hands prior to and after play with the shared balls with the 

individual(s) you are playing with. 

• For now, bring your own chairs.  

• Congregate in groups of no more than 10 people keeping 2 meters distance.  

• Be mindful of the health and safety of others. 

• Have Fun when playing tennis. 

PLEASE DO NOT: 

• Congregate outdoors in groups of 10 or more at any time.  

With thanks, 

The Mill Bay Tennis Club Board of Directors 

 

Public non-members use of our courts and tournaments will not happen until cleared to do so. 


